Utility Abeyance Exemption Meeting
June 5, 2019
1:00 pm
Present: Brunner, Chapman, Lavey and Mills
Chapman reminded the group of the two property owners that have been billed $1/quarter for the time period of January 1, 2018 – December 31, 2018
Motion by Lavey, Seconded by Brunner to recommend that the property owners in question be billed $1/quarter for the time period of January 1, 2019 – December 31, 2019

[bookmark: _GoBack]Committee is recommending to Village Council that applicants be billed $1/quarterly billing fees for calendar year 2019. Applicants ending in 007 and 035 are current considerations. Applicants may reapply for 2020, if their situation does not improve, following approval or denial of poverty exemption from the Board of Review for Putnam Township. As decision covers calendar year, any decision made in April of each year will be retroactive to January 1st of that year.
